
 

 

Community meetings kick off the Tisbury Master Plan 

Seasonal and year-round residents: on August 10th two community events will launch the 
Tisbury Master Plan process. If you live, work, play or otherwise have a stake in Tisbury, you are 
invited to participate in one of two community input sessions on Wednesday, August 10th, to 
share your thoughts with members of the Master Plan Steering Committee. We will be soliciting 
comments on the town’s strengths, weaknesses, opportunities, and challenges, and discussing 
them with community members. 

The meetings will be held at the following times and locations: 

• 1:00 -2:00 pm at Tisbury Emergency Services Building, 215 Spring Street 

• 6:00 -7:00 pm at the Vineyard Haven Library, 200 Main Street 

These sessions will give seasonal residents the opportunity to meet with members of the 
Master Plan Steering Committee and the consultant team (Barrett Planning Group) in person.  

Note: there will be additional engagement opportunities beyond the 10th, both in person and 
virtual format.  

For more information, contact Dan Doyle at doyle@mvcommission.org or 508-338-7316 


